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Engineering – Design Department 
2601 SW 145th Ave          Miramar, Fl 33027 
 
Wednesday, March 02, 2016 
 
Sarah Owen DelNegri 
Flynn Engineering Services, P.A. 
241 Commercial Blvd. 
Lauderdale-by-the-sea, FL 33308 
 
RE:  Release of easement consent letter    
        8’ Drainage easement @ 1375 Progresso Drive 
        Ft. Lauderdale, FL  
        Comcast ID # - CWSI-M16-3734 
 
Dear Ms. Owen DelNegri:  
 
Please be advised …in reference to the proposed release of easement…                                                          
 
 
Comcast is clear and has no objections to release the existing easement based on the 
survey dated 1/28/16.  Should it become necessary, Comcast will coordinate with the 
developer for a separate easement if needed. All existing Comcast facilities indicated on 
the plans for the above-reference project are “To Remain”. Should you have any further 
questions, please feel free to call me.  
 
Cordially,  
 

 
Chris Taylor 
South Florida Utility Coordinator  
Authorized Contractor for Comcast   
954-239-8386 (Office) 
www.Cable-Wiring.com 
cc: Leonard Maxwell Newbold 
cc: Ric Davidson  
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                  Florida Power & Light Company 

A NEXTera ENERGY Company 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
November 10, 2016 
 
 
 
Damon T. Ricksl 
1375-1379 Progresso Dr  
Fort Lauderdale, FL, 33304 
 
 
Re:  1375-1379 Progresso Dr  
 
 
 
 
Dear Damon T. Ricks, 
 
FPL has no objection to abandoning or vacating the above requested easement. 
 
However, FPL has existing overhead facilities and utility easements at this site. FPL will 
remove our existing facilities and vacate the existing easement at this location at the 
customer's expense. Prior to this being done, provisions must be made, new easements 
secured and facilities constructed to serve any existing FPL customers that may be 
affected by your request. 
 
FPL will require a complete set of plans prior to construction. These would include the 
survey of property, site plan, water sewer & drainage, paving, and electrical plans. As the 
FPL engineering process takes about three to four months, it is imperative that complete 
plans be provided well in advance of construction. 
 
Please contact me at 954 717 2062 should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Lucas Cornish 
Engineering Lead 
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